

86 Bridge Street, P.O. Box 20, Baldwinville, MA 01436-0020

TEL: 978-939-5323

FAX: 978-939-4309

John M. Driscoll, General Manager

The December 2022 Meeting of the Templeton Light Commission will be held on Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at the Light & Water Office. The Light Meeting will start immediately following the Water Meeting or at 7:00 p.m., whichever comes first.

Light Commissioners' Meeting December 14, 2022

Call to Order

[This agenda is subject to change]

Old Business

- 2023 Light Budget Draft #1
- 2023 Retail Rates
- Additional EV Charging Station

New Business

- 2022 Power Supply October
- 2022 Sales Summary November
- 2022 Retail Rates December
- Q3 2022 Retail Rates (MMWEC)

Other Business

<u>Adjourn</u>

